
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  March 9, 2023 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Leach Creek and Redlands Parkway Trail Construction IFB-5207-23-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. The solicitation Responses Due date and time will be extended, and the IFB Tentative Time 
Schedule (Section 3.6) be modified/updated.  Both will be clarified in Addendum 2 (anticipated 
posting date of March 15, 2023, by the end of business).  
 

2. As requested, the City will offer a non-mandatory site visit to the project site, for the purposes 
of inspecting and taking questions for this project site for further clarification to be provided by 
the City.   The City will not be taking questions outside of the scope/specifications pertaining to 
this project, at this site visit.   

 
If contractors have questions or concerns outside of this project’s scope/specifications, please 
refer such questions to:  Duane Hoff Jr., Contract Administrator, duaneh@gjcity.org and they 
will be channeled to the appropriate staff. 
 
Non-Mandatory Site Visit Meeting:  Prospective Offerors are encouraged to attend a site 
visit meeting on March 14, 2023, at 10:00AM.  Meeting location shall be in the Junior 
Service League Park (parking lot), located at 2383 Redlands Parkway, Grand Junction, CO.  
The purpose of this visit will be to inspect and to clarify the contents of this Invitation for Bids 
(IFB). 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Contract Administrator 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
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